
A Month of New Beginnings


The Young family has arrived:  


Blake, Bridgette, and their daughter, Willow, arrived to 

Colombia on June 15th. We have had the privilege to 

assist them in the process of obtaining their Visas, 

searching for a house, and all the other essential 

things that a family would need upon arriving in their 

new home country. Please continue to pray for them as 

they continue setting up and as they soon start language 

school. This family has been an answer to our prayer for 

more co-laborers in Colombia. 

Update during the pandemic:

Just like in every country, we are still battling Covid19 in Colombia. 
And while cases seem to be decreasing everyday, we have had to go 
back to virtual services for a week to prevent an outbreak at our church 
due to a family testing positive for Covid. Praise the Lord that in the 
midst of this pandemic the Lord is still working in the hearts of our 
people. One in particular is a faithful young man who took a public step 
of obedience through baptism. How I wish that you could have seen 
the drastic change that God has done in his life. He now constantly 
talks to me and asks me questions about the bible and new things that 
he is learning during his devotions. I ask that you pray for this young 
man, Jeisson, as he continues to grow in the Lord and that he becomes 
bolder as he shares his faith to friends and loved ones. Would you also 
pray for our Youth meetings, that the young people would come to 
know the Lord and that they would give their lives to serve Him?
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Mailing/Support Address:

Vision Baptist Missions


c/o Miguel Sanabria

P.O. Box 442


Alpharetta, GA 30009


Contact Information:

404-432-9230


R2Col@outlook.com

www.RETURNTOCOLOMBIA.org


Sending Church:

Vision Baptist Church


Alpharetta, GA

Pastor Austin Gardner


770-456-5881
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